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10 September 20211.

Added an online HTML version of the report document: A duty to protect:
Police use of protective measures in cases involving violence against
women and girls

24 August 20212.

The details text has been updated to reflect the publication of the
super complaint report. The final report attachments are also added.

1 July 20193.

Updated details section information.

29 April 20194.

First published.
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